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Deborah Neuser

From: Paul Braun

Sent: Monday, May 02, 2016 3:10 PM

To: Nicolas Sparacio; Justin Nickels; Deborah Neuser; Jennifer Hudon; Lisa Mueller; Heather
Sohlden

Subject: Wayne Mertens

Wayne Mertens called me today and said that he would like to be removed from the Industrial Development
Corporation.

He has been having some health issues lately and it is time to have some younger people on the Corporation.
Wayne said he was not able to make the May 11" meeting anyways so a quorum shouldn’t be an issue.

thanks

Paul Braun

City Planner — Community Development
City of Manitowoc

900 Quay Street

Manitowoc, W1 54220

920-686-6930

pbraun@manitowoc.org




